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Sanford Rudnick

From: Kitching, Karin X
[KitchingK@state.gov]

Sent:  Thursday, December 31, 2009 2:11 AM
To: Sanford Rudnick

Cc: Flippie VanDer Walt

Subject: RE: peace tree book

Thank you very much for the donation Sandy.

I did inform the LIASA Executive Council and it will be formally be acknowledged at the next meeting .
The Public library Interest group Chairperson Flippie van der Walt will inform you where they have
donated the books.

Regards
Karin Kitching

From: Sanford Rudnick [mailto:sandy@rudnick.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 4:36 PM

To: Kitching, Karin X

Subject: peace tree book

Karen: Thank you for meeting with me concerning my childrens book. Let me know how you liked the book and
what libraries they will be donated to.
Have a nice new year. Sandy Rudnick

JOHANNESBURG'S public libraries are hubs
of education, giving residents access to books, Joining a library
magazines and audio-visual materials. All residents are welcome to join

. . . .. ... theirlocal library. You need to
Besides lending out material, the City’s libraries present your identity book, with

qffer a wide-range of oth§r servic'es including proof of residence. Children will
literacy classes, story telling sessions for a5 fised o shiow their birth

youngsters, classroom support, gatherings for
older residents and literary competitions.

certificates.

http://www.joburg.org.za/content/view/68/9/
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